
 

 

 
County of Albemarle 

Department of Community Development 
401 McIntire Rd 

Charlottesville, VA 22902 

Memorandum 
To:  Board of Supervisors 

From:  Rachel Falkenstein, Principal Planner 

Division:  Planning  

Date:  6/10/2019 

Subject:  ZMA 2016-13 Willow Glen Deferral 

 
The applicant for ZMA2016-13 Willow Glen Proffer Amendment has requested the public hearing for 
their application be deferred from June 19, 2019 to July 3, 2019. The applicant has requested the 
deferral because they will be out of town on June 19 and will not be able to attend a hearing on that 
date. The new date of July 3, 2019 will be re-advertised at the applicant’s expense according to state 
code.  
 


